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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

 Please be advised that the regular monthly meeting of the Griffin-Spalding County Land 

Bank Authority scheduled for Thursday, June 13, 2024 has been cancelled.  We apologize for any 

inconvenience that this may cause.   

 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, July 11, 2024 in Historic 

City Hall, 201 East Solomon Street, Griffin, Georgia. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


